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Current law provides that an appropriation for construction or alteration of a state 

building may contain an amount up to 1 percent of the appropriation for acquisition of 

works of art for the building or other state buildings.  

This bill limits expenditures under this law to the lesser of $100,000 or 1 percent of the 

appropriation. It also limits the amount available each fiscal year for administration of the 

program to 10 percent of total appropriation for art.  

 


